
      
 
 

KITTITAS COUNTY 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Plan Review Team 
DATE:  February 9, 2022 
SUBJECT: SX-22-00001 Puget Sound Energy 

Public Works has reviewed the Shoreline Exemption Application.  Please see comments 
below: 

The proposed activity is within the FEMA identified 100-year floodplain.  The proposed 
replacement pole is determined to be a minor project that will not create a new obstruction to 
flow and meets Kittitas County Code requirements for Floodplain Development (KCC 14.08).  A 
floodplain development permit is therefore not required. 
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